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Please remind your kids to conduct the DAILY HEALTH CHECKLIST before coming to school each day, and 

to stay home if they are not feeling well. 

Students should continue to follow the Health Guidelines at school & in the community  

 

***Please remind your student to bring a mask and a backup every day*** 

 

 
April 19 - Q4 Starts 
April 30  - Report Cards published 
May 05 - LAMPAC 
May 14 - Parent / Teacher conferences 
May 20  - Virtual District Orientation / Student Transition Day 

 
 
 

 

Lambrick Park School Daily Announcements and other important information. 
 

 

Dear Lambrick Park Families,  
 
This week, the Greater Victoria School District announced Administrator transfer decisions. I will be transferred to a Vice 
Principal position at Mount Douglas Secondary for September 2021.   
 
I do want you to know that I am really enjoying working with our Lambrick community, and how much I will miss seeing the 
Lambrick students every day and watching them emerge into adulthood. 
 
Regardless of how long we have known each other, I love my work supporting the students, I am so proud of them, and 
when I see them in the halls or other parts of the school I always feel buoyed up by having the chance to be part of their 
experience.  
 
A lot of my work at Lambrick has  been in organizing or assisting with learning interventions when students struggle, 
working with staff teams to determine what are the best strategies, or directly in the classroom - I appreciate the trust the 
students, families and staff have given me in being open to that assistance from me. 
 
I will be on-site at Lambrick for the rest of this school year and I am excited to make the most of every day I get to spend at 
Lambrick working with the staff, the students and your families. Please feel free to reach out to me in future should you 
need my support or to tell me good news about our students.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Nancy Archer 
narcher@sd61.bc.ca  
 
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MEjbolKoejGzveXRuP-0LKRK_14aySs1/view?usp=sharing
https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/
mailto:narcher@sd61.bc.ca


GRAD 2021 UPDATES 
Grads and Grad Families: 
 

 
 

 
Plans are in the works now to hold a grad ceremony that follows provincial health orders likely on or 
around Friday, June 18th. We are still working out details about the size of groups and whether or 
not guests can attend (livestreaming will likely be available), but regardless Grads will have the 
opportunity to participate in some form of grad ceremony. To that end, we need to place the cap and 
gown order to ensure deliver before the event. The cost to Grads is $35 which provides a cap and 
gown to keep and a souvenir grad t-shirt. Please go to the School Cash Online at the link below to 

place your order and indicate your size BEFORE MAY 1ST! 
 

SCHOOLCASHONLINE 
 
 
Last year many grads were left scrambling because they did not purchase a cap and gown before 
the deadline and were unable to get one before the ceremony.  See Mrs. Bourassa in the office if you 
have any questions. 
 

 
 
PARENT SURVEY 2020/2021 
 
Parents of students in Grades 10 and 12 are asked to take a few minutes and complete a survey 
developed by the Ministry of Education. Your responses help the school, the district, and the ministry 
get a parents perspective about Lambrick. Please take some time and complete the survey before 
April 30, 2021. 
 
The survey can be completed electronically and can be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey. Any computer with an Internet connection can be used, 
and access to the e-survey is simple and secure. The survey can be accessed through the link with 
or without an anonymous logon code by selecting the school district and school name where your 
child attends school. Provincial, District and School Reports for previous years can be viewed at the 
same site under the Results section. 
 
 

 

LAMPAC NEWS: 
 

Thrifty Foods SMILE CARDS are available for pick up in the Lambrick Park office. 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who has contributed to the donation drive. We are continuing to 
accept donations under the "Make A Donation" tab on the school website. 
 
Please make sure to select Lambrick Park Secondary-PAC Make A Donation . 

 

 

 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/
http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey
https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/2967/140/false/true


CAREER CENTER: 

 
CAREER CENTER NEWS & EVENTS 
 
 

LIBRARY NEWS! 
LAMBRICK PARK LIBRARY  
 
TWITTER.com/SelenaJensen61 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
APRIL SNAPSHOT 

 
This month‘s snapshot offers information and resources to support your family in 

navigating grief and loss 
 

April 2021 Secondary Snapshot – Helping Teens Cope with Grief 
 

https://lambrickparkcareers.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/
https://lambrickparklibrary.sd61.bc.ca/
https://twitter.com/SelenaJensen61
http://cm.pn/6s99

